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Reference Letter 

I have contacted Gerald Hintermayr and his team at Aircraft and More GmbH in 2022 for support in 

purchasing an almost new Cessna 182T. The professionalism, client support and transparency have 

been outstanding throughout the whole process.  

I have received all the necessary information from the onset, including relevant photos. Gerald was 

more than happy to accommodate myself and my team for a prebuy inspection, on a date that 

suited us. We were presented with a folder with drafts of all sale paperwork, for us to familiarize 

ourselves with and we were able to check aircraft documents. After the purchase went through, 

Gerald flew the aircraft to Bucharest himself, making sure we received it in pristine condition.  

Since we decided on keeping the German registration call sign, the Aircraft and More team took 

care of all the paperwork and communication with the German authorities. 

There is no better way of recommending a company than working with them again!  

So, this year, we employed the services of AAM INTL GmbH, another company part of the Aircraft 

and More Holding into ferrying a new Cessna Caravan from US to Romania. The ferry took 5 days 

to complete, an absolute record given the weather and the time of the year (end of October). I was 

kept up to date all the time with the progress of the ferry, and I always felt that my aircraft 

couldn’t have been in better hands! 

I would like to thank Gerald and his team for all the support I received and the professionalism in 

doing business. 

Best regards, 

Peter VASILE   

 

 

  


